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Consultees Date of 

Response 
Response 

Cllr. J. Hardwick 11.10.2018 I confirm my agreement with the recommended extension of the speed limits on the three 
approach roads into Mordiford village.   

West Mercia Police 18.10.2018 

Based on the speed data provided in your briefing note ref 3409/44/21A of September 2018 I 
can confirm that I have no objection to this proposal going ahead as advertised. This 
approval is based on the limits being “self regulating” and getting routine compliance from 
drivers. If we subsequently receive complaints regarding drivers failing to comply with the 
limit, West Mercia Police could not commit to any regular enforcement due to the rural 
location. Further traffic calming measures would have to be considered if the limits are not 
complied with. 

Mr D Lloyd, Chair Dormington and 
Mordiford Parish Group 07.11.2018 

Recommendation to move the 30mph signage further out of Mordiford on the Fownhope, 
Woolhope and Dormington roads is welcomed. It would be helpful to our Parish Council to 
understand the process and timescale for implementation. 

Lynda Wilcox, Chief Executive 
Herefordshire Association of Local 
Councils  

21.11.2018 
Hampton Bishop Parish Council fully supported the speed reduction initiative within 
Mordiford Village. 
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